
 

 

 

                                          Easter 2022              

Nineteen children from Tirelton NS received the 
Sacrament of Confirmation in Toames church on 
Thursday, 31st March, 2022.  Congratulations to all. 



 

 

The tradition of wearing ‘Odd Socks’ is the Universal symbol of the 
celebration of World Down Syndrome Day. We were delighted as a 
school to partake in this event on Monday, 28th March.  A total of €50 
was raised which has been 
donated to Down Syndrome 
Cork.  
 

On 16th March we had a 
‘Green Day’ and collected €96.  
This money is going to Cork 
Penny Dinners.  

Back to the 
Future - Fr. Pat 
brought his 1914 
Ford Model T to 
the school 
recently.  It was 
a great thrill to 
experience a 
perfectly working 
touring car that is 
almost as old as 
the school itself! 
 
 
 
 
 

Spring colour in our School Grounds! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

Tirelton NS is going GREEN! 
Litter Warriors at work during litter clean up in the school grounds. 

‘Lion King’ 
A trip to remember for 3rd, 4th, 5th & 6th class when they travelled to 
the The Bord Gais Energy Theatre in Dublin on Wednesday, 2nd 



 

 

First Confessions for children of second class took place in 
school on 25th March.  First Holy Communion takes place 
in Toames church on Sunday, 8th May. 

Junior Classes getting ready for ‘The Egg Hunt’ 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Children making a presentation to Siobhan Calnan of Dunmanway 
Community Hospital with money collected on their Christmas 
Jumper Day.’


